
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING REGULAR MONTHLY 
MEETING DATE FOR SAN CARLOS ESTATES WATER CONTROL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
OF THE SAN CARLOS ESTATES WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2022, 
AT 6:00 P.M., AT THE BONITA SPRINGS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE OFFICE LOCATED AT 25071 CHAMBER 
OF COMMERCE DRIVE, BONITA SPRINGS, FLORIDA, 34135, HAS BEEN CANCELLED AND RESCHEDULED TO 
BE HELD ON SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2022, AT 10:05 A.M., AT THE BONITA SPRINGS CHAMBER OF 
COMMERCE OFFICE LOCATED AT 25071 CHAMBER OF COMMERCE DRIVE, BONITA SPRINGS, FLORIDA, 
34135. THE PURPOSE OF THE MEETING IS TO CONDUCT NORMAL DISTRICT BUSINESS AND TO TAKE ANY 
AND ALL OFFICIAL ACTION THAT MAY BE APPROPRIATE. ANYONE WISHING TO APPEAL ANY ACTION OF 
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AT THE ABOVE REFERENCED MEETING IS RESPONSIBLE TO HAVE A 
VERBATIM RECORD MADE WHICH RECORD INCLUDES THE TESTIMONY AND EVIDENCE UPON WHICH THE 
APPEAL IS TO BE BASED. IF AN INDIVIDUAL REQUIRES SPECIAL AID OR SERVICES AS ADDRESSED IN THE 
AMERICAN WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA), PLEASE CONTACT CHRIS LAWSON AT (239) 495-4699. 

 

 

 


